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MIAGARA MONAWK POWER CORPORATYON / W0 TRIE BOULEVARD WEST SYRACUSE WY 12202 /TEEPHONE (318) 074080

May 6, 1986
{NMP2L 0708)

Mr. Widliam F. Kane

Deputy Director

Division of Raactor Pro?octs

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

63) Park Avinue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Nine Mile Point Unit 2
__Docket No. 50-410

Dear Mr. Kane:

At your request, Niagara Morawk Power Corporation has reviewes 4o allega-
tion concerning a contractor emgloyee at Nine Mile Point Unit 2. Tre allega-
tion s contained in your letter of April 7, 1986.

As of March 31, 1986, the individual in question is n0 longer on the COn-
tractor's payroll at Nine Mile Point Unit 2. Ne gid work as & Quality Control
inspector since 1984,

Niagara Mohawk Security Decartment has conducted an in-depth investigation
and cannot fing any evidence to substantiate the «'legations. The investiga-
tion will continuve.

Farther, the Quality Assurance Department reviewed the indivigua® s were
product  The ingividual performed no guality ' rspctions during his tenuré at
Nine Mile Point Unit 2. Me ¢ic, however, perfora Locumentation reviews.  The
Ouality Assurance revies conc'uzed that the Indivigual's work was pe-formes
properly, ih accorsance with our Quality stincards.

Our files are ava)ladble for your reviev.

Sincerely,

B X Hang.g

Senicr Vice Presivent
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